
  Bawdsey CEVCP School Newsletter  

‘We have got God’s world in our hands’ 

If you have any queries or you need to contact us, please use the contact details below… 

Contact Email:  admin@bawdsey.suffolk.sch.uk  Telephone: 01394411365 

5th January 2024 

Awards of the week 

Reading award winners for the week- for reading 5 times at home for the last week of term:  

Chestnut class: Darcie, Sophie and Finley 

Oak class: Sebastian, Ashtyn and Eli. 

Hazel class: Kayden 

 

A special mention to Sebastian who had read 5 times a week for 11 weeks! 

It is never too late to start reading 5 times a week, there are lots of rewards for all the hard work. Please just 

sign in your child’s reading record when they read at home so we know to praise them. 

 

If any children have a recent award, belt, medal or certificate given to them outside of school, please 

let us know so we can celebrate this in school too!  

Welcome back 

Welcome to the Spring term at Bawdsey school. We hope you had a good Christmas and wish you well for 2024. 

Please remember if you wish to contact us Willow class can do this through Tapestry, through the school office 

or at pick up time. For the rest of the school you can contact us through classdojo, the school office, or at pick 

up time. We are all happy to help with any queries or concerns you may have. We have some exciting things 

planned for this term which will be added to the diary dates next week.  

Clubs 

Next week there will only be Sports club running on Tuesday and Thursday evening if you have booked through 

Parentpay, other staff led clubs will start on the 15th January. After school care will be available, if booked in 

advance. I would like to take this opportunity to thank the teaching staff who volunteer their time to lead all 

the clubs each term for the children.  
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